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City of San Diego Leaders Urge Residents to Follow 
Public Health Rules, Stay Connected in New Video 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT FEATURES MAYOR, CITY ATTORNEY AND 
COUNCILMEMBERS OFFERING WAYS TO STAY SAFE AND HELP OTHERS DURING THE 

COVID-19 PANDEMIC 
 

SAN DIEGO – As residents continue to follow a statewide stay-at-home order, the City of San Diego today released a new 
public service announcement that features the City’s elected leaders offering ways to stay safe, follow County public 
health guidelines and help others during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
In the video, elected officials urge San Diegans to practice physical distancing and wear facial coverings to stay safe 
when they go outside. They also encourage residents to support local restaurants by ordering takeout or delivery and 
check in on friends and family to see if they need assistance. 
 
The video features Mayor Kevin L. Faulconer, City Attorney Mara Elliott, City Council President Georgette Gómez, 
Council President Pro Tem Barbara Bry and Councilmembers Jennifer Campbell, Mark Kersey and Monica Montgomery. 

 
For more information on the stay-at-home order and steps the public can take to help reduce the spread of the disease, 
visit sandiego.gov/coronavirus. To watch the video PSA, visit youtu.be/1U_7Is4cxKo.  
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